FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD
WASHINGTON

November 22, 1921,
X-3253

SUBJECT: Record of Rotary Registry Lock Keys held by
Foederal Reserve Banks and Branches.

Dear Sir:

Recently one of the Branch Federal Reserve
Banks reported to the Post Office Department the loss of
a rotary registry lock key. Investigation of the matter
was made by the proper postal authorities and the Post
Office Inspector reported that tnere was nc record kept
by the Branch Bank of the numbers of tne keys in its
custody and that the keys were aot safe-guarded in a
' satisfactory manner to prevent possibility of their being
lost, stclen or put to an improper use. :

This matter is being brought to the attention
of all Governors and Federal Reserve Ageats in order that
the rotary registry lock keys furnished the Federal Re-
serve Banks and Branch Federal Reserve Banks may be
properly safe-guarded.

Very truly yours,

Governor.

TC THE GOVERNORS AND F.R.AGENTS OF ALL F.R.BANKS.
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